
 

 

  
 
No. 320/24  
 
30 September 2024  
 
 
TO : All Branches 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
CWU DEATH BENEFIT  
 
In accordance with the terms expressed in CWU Rule 4.1.11 Branches are advised that from the  
1st October 2024 the CWU Death Benefit payment will be increased to £1,084.  
 
This information will also be published in a copy of the Your Voice in the Workplace and Veteran 
magazines.  
 
Any enquiries regarding this Letter to Branches should be addressed to the Senior Deputy General 
Secretary’s Department on telephone number 020 8971 7237, or email address sdgs@cwu.org .  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Tony Kearns  
Senior Deputy General Secretary 
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